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Mark Colombo

From: Mark Colombo

Sent: Friday, February 7, 2020 8:36 AM

To: 'Renee Ilhardt'; 'Kurt Hanson'; Rebecca Hanson; Cicelski, Paul

Subject: 0000105586 - More than 30 miles/No Overlap

Good morning, 

 

In evaluating 0000105586, it appears that this application is more than 48 km from the current licensed facility 

0000022154 (75 km away), and has no contour overlap with that facility.  You have 30 days to correct this issue or the 

application will be dismissed. 

 

Thank you. 

 

Mark J. Colombo 

Federal Communications Commission  


